Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
Cily of Ilagan

NOTICE TO PROCEED

APR 14 2025

MR. RICHARDSON U. CHUA
President/General Manager
STONEBROTHERS INCORPORATED

310 Midtown Executive Homes, U.N. Avenue,
Paco, Manila

Dear Mr. Chua,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given
to STONEBROTHERS INCORPORATED for the project: Supply and
Delivery of Two (2) Units Electric Forklift Truck (2nd Bid) for OPA/ ITB
No. 2025-G-002/ Lot 4 for the Province of Isabela effective immediately upon
receipt of this notice.

Thus, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies
in the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial
Government of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

e "

RODOLFO T. ALBANO, III
Governor

Received By

Ric N U- CHuA
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